
Fifteenth meeting of the Standing Committee on Finance

Report back agenda item 8: Measurement, reporting and verification of support 
beyond the biennial assessment and overview of climate finance flows

The SCF may wish to agree:

• The SCF has made good progress in its work related to MRV of support, including through the BA, 

and that the outcomes can be used to inform ongoing discussions on the transparency framework 

under the Paris Agreement

• Next steps:

a) SCF Co-chairs and co-facilitators will initiate consultations with the Chairs of the SBSTA and 

APA with a view to provide technical input to the ongoing work under these bodies on 

transparency of support.

b) SCF Co-facilitators, with the support of the secretariat, will explore arrangements for 

communicating information on the work of the SCF on MRV of support to the APA inter-

sessional workshop on item 5 (March 16-18, Bonn).


